
Important Update for BioCARe Applicants ! 

 

 

The Department of Biotechnology (DBT) has extended the Last date for submission of 

applications under the BioCARe Programme for 2024-25 upto 31st December 2024. This 

extension aims to provide applicants sufficient time to complete and submit their applications. 

 

 

Sd/- 
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